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| am a permanent employee, working as a Training and Recruitment Leader, currently

earning around $50 000 per year.

I work in a 24/7 call centre. Most the the people | work with are single and rely on
penalty rates on the weekend to cover the cost of living. Most of my work colleagues
have expressed it would not be worth their while to work on weekends without the
penalty rates. In our industry we rely on staff being available on weekends as this is

our peak business period.

If penalty rates were abolished all our staff would only wish to work Monday to Friday
day shift as it would not be fair or equitable to work 24/7 without being duly

compensated with night shift penalties and weekend penalties.



My weekends are important to me because it allows me time to catch up with family

and friends.
| urge the committee to keep penalty rates.
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